
From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel 
Sent: 7/10/2014 9:32:33 AM 
To: Houck, Jason (jason.houck@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Rizzo, Colin (Colin.Rizzo@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Tier 1 AL filed in Compliance with D. 12.04-046 - GHG Compliance 

Instrument Exchanges 

Jason, 

Attached are the links to the public version of the Advice Letters we filed in compliance with 
D. 12-04-046. We will send the confidential version of these filings to you separately. 

Here's the first compliance filing: http://www.pge.com/nots/rates/tariffs/tm2/pdf/ELEC_4026-
E-A.pdf 

it was superceded by a second supplement: 
http://www.pge.eom/n.ots/rates/tariffs/tm2/pdf/E if 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thanks, 

Erik 

From: Houck, Jason [mailto:jason.houck@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 09, 2014 2:30 PM 
To: Laura.Genao@sce.com; Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel); York, Jamie K 
Cc: Rizzo, Colin 
Subject: Tier 1 AL filed in Compliance with D. 12.04-046 - GHG Compliance Instrument Exchanges 
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Hi All, 

When you have a moment, could you send me a copy of the advice letters that your companies 
filed in response to D. 12-04-046 ordering paragraph 8.h? These advice letters are the ones that 
you filed to establish Commission-approved exchanges for use when buying GHG compliance 
instruments. I'm having trouble tracking down the AL numbers. 

Many thanks, 

Jason Houck 

Analyst, Emerging Procurement Strategies 

Energy Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Office: 415.703.1223 

Email: jason.houck@epuc.ca.gov 
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